
Hello, 
 
I am emailing to express my support of House Bill 7171 sponsored by Representative Giraldo. Paid family 
leave is an important issue and something all Rhode Islanders deserve. As a student at Brown University, 
resident of Providence, and worker in the state of RI, I urge the RI government to pass this bill. 
 
Best, 
Kunzang Namgyal  
 


